
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22 February 2017        RQ/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
‘Heroes and Villains’ Concert - Wednesday 22 March 2017 

 
Carre’s Grammar School’s annual Spring Concert will be held on Wednesday 
22 March at 7pm.  This year’s concert will follow a theme of ‘Heroes and 
Villains.’  It will feature performances from students of all ages including the 
school band and vocal ensemble as well as many solo items.  The students 
are busy preparing performances and they have many exciting ideas! 
 
Tickets can be bought in advance from the school office at a cost of £1 for 
children and £3 for adults.  Tickets will be available on the door but with 
limited availability. 
 
We really hope that you can support your children and join us for a fantastic 
night.  Feel free to enter into the spirit and dress appropriately! 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs R Quinton 
Head of Music 
 
 


